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Brief report on inauguration of wall magazine held on 03.04.2019 

 

 

In April 2019, the department of History at the college inaugurated two impressive 

magazines, namely Anneshan, which was a wall magazine, and Oitijya, which was a 

handwritten magazine. The prestigious event was graced by the presence of the college 

principal, who was invited to formally inaugurate the magazines. During the inauguration, 

the principal spoke highly of the students' commendable efforts in creating these 

magazines and expressed his best wishes for their future endeavors. The event was 

certainly a memorable one, highlighting the students' dedication to showcasing their talents 

in the field of history.  
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